
Winfield Independent School District  

Outside Food Guidelines  
 

According to Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA), parents may bring 

food to their children in the cafeteria from an outside source. However, 

parents may not bring food to another child or student that is not their 

own. To ensure our students at Winfield ISD are receiving TDA’s 

required food components and to take precautions for food allergies 

we ask parents to be considerate of these guidelines. 


